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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 19, 2011

TO: Honorable Jerry Madden, Chair, House Committee on Corrections 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3691 by Gallego (Relating to the provision of certain programs and services by a 
community supervision and corrections department.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Government Code Section 76.002 to change from permissive to a requirement 
that the Texas Board of Criminal Justice adopt rules regarding contracts between community 
supervision and corrections departments (CSCDs) and between judicial districts and CSCDs 
established for another judicial district.  The bill would take effect immediately upon enactment if it 
receives a two-thirds vote in both houses.  Otherwise, it would take effect September 1, 2011.  The 
Texas Department of Criminal Justice anticipates no significant fiscal impact to the State from the 
bill.  

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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